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ECD/M&PRD/PR/01/2024-08                                                                                                     February 06, 2024 

 

Public Holiday 
 
The State Bank of Pakistan will remain closed on February 8, 2024 (Thursday) being public holiday in 
the country as notified by the Election Commission of Pakistan to enable the voters to exercise their 
right of franchise freely and conveniently in General Election, 2024. 
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